


September 24, 2019

Dear umm.

On September 20, 2019, we discovered that your electronic medical record was accessed by an
employee of our practice who was not authorized to do so. Pursuant to New Hampshire law, we
are providing you with notice that your information was accessed by this individual.

Please note that we have taken this incident very seriously and have put into place immediate
protections to minimize the risk of this occurring in the future. Specifically, we have added
additional security to your electronic medical record and access is only allowed by your

provider, | ] I 204 ber nurse.

Should you wish to discuss this further, please contact me.

Sincerely,
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-Practice Manager






